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Questions
1.  There are a host of stakeholders and we're wondering ultimately who the client will be.
a. Harrison Township will manage the contract and payments and is the client for this project. Friends of the Riverfront is the acting project manager and will handle all project related work and management. 
2. There is a reference to design of the space by a local designer. Could we please get a copy of that design?
a. The design that has been completed focuses mostly on the parking area. The trail elements present will not be part of this project. This project will focus on the parking lot, sidewalk rehab, possible crosswalk addition adjacent to water trail launch, and an updated water trail site design and erosion mitigation at the access ramp.  ss_Harrison Twp_Kayak Parking_CP 11 2 20
3. Do you anticipate any public engagement? There is reference that the design from the local designer was reviewed with the public, so we understand that some level of engagement has already occurred.
a. We don’t anticipate much public engagement with this as we did collect most feedback in the previous phase. 
4. Similar question regarding coordination with the Township. Should we include attendance at 2-3 of the regularly scheduled meetings with the Township?
a. Yes, we will probably attend around that number of council meetings to provide updates and get approval from the council.
5. Do you have any initial thoughts about the level of permitting involved when thinking about the interface with the river?
a. Not particularly, we anticipate basic permitting but are looking to the consultant to provide more information about the permitting required due to proximity to the river. 
